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December 27, 2010
DEC 2 72010
Federal Communications Commission
Marlene Dortch Office of the Secretary
Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
236 Massachusetts Avenue, NE
Washington DC 20002

Re: Minnesota Public Radio (FRN 0002-6425-10)
K289AE translator, Owatonna, MN (Facility ID 42948)
Notice of station back on air

Dear Ms Dortch:

On December 22, 2010, Minnesota Public Radio ("MPR"), licensee of FM translator
K289AE, Owatonna, MN, filed a notice of temporary reduction of operations for this
facility with the Commission (see attached copy). The purpose of this letter is to inform
the Commission that the technical issues have now been resolved and K289AE resumed
normal operations on December 23, 2010.

An Anti-Drug Abuse Act certification form is attached. MPR is a noncommercial
educational licensee, therefore, no fee is required for this filing.

Sincerely,

, /&/%( TE /Cmcﬁu/g

Mitzi T Gramling
Associate General Counsel

cc: Todd Stansbury, Esq (Wiley Rein)
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